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End July 2017 

 
Newsletter No. 12 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
 
‘The Amazing Adventures of Super Stan’ Y6 Show was performed on two nights.  The 
Year 6 children excelled themselves with some amazing performances and (terrible) jokes!.  
Thank you to everyone who supported this event. 
 
 

 
10p Tease Winners – Reception Class 

 Reception 82.70 
Y3 69.70 
Y5 65.40 
Y1 61.70 
Y6 44.40 
Y4 42.00 
Y2 25.50 

Sub-total 391.40 

Other coins and donations 31.30 

Total 422.70 

 
Thank you to everyone who took part in the above event.  The children from the Reception class won a 
non-uniform day and ice cream on Friday 7th July. 
 
 
End of Year Service, Tuesday 18th July, 7.00 p.m. – What a wonderful service this was, bringing 
together the whole school family – children, staff, parents and Governors at the close of the year.  
Farewells were said to our Y6 children as they leave St. Gabriel’s and start secondary school in 
September.  We wish them all the best in their future.  The retiring collection at the service of £132.42, 
will be donated to ‘Hope of Life’, Guatemala and St. Gabriel’s Church. 
 
Year 6 Leavers – This year 21 children have gone to St. Wilfrid’s, 4 to Tauheedul Girls’ School, 1 to 
QEGS, 1 to St. Augustine’s, 2 to Clitheroe Royal Grammar School, 1 to Stonyhurst St. Mary’s Hall.  We 
wish them all the very best. 

 
St. Gabriel’s School Trophies – Each summer we present trophies to our Year 6 
leavers for a range of achievements and attributes.  For 2016-17 we congratulate the 
following children: 

 

Trophy Pupil 

Harry Riding Cup (Service to School) Aasiyah Hasan 

E. Wynne Reading Shield Aamina Khan 

Sportsman of the Year Rohail Rabbani 

Sportsgirl of the Year Isobel Ramsden 
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Team Player Sports Shield Zach Ashton 

Edgar King Music Cup (plus £10 gift voucher)  Libby Forrest-Yates 

J. Pearson English Shield (plus £5 gift voucher Anah Jahangir 

Dobson Family Trophy for Achievement in Maths Adam Veevers 

P. Salmon Cup of Achievement Zayd Vaid 

D. Martin Courtesy Shield Matthew Barlow 

Pemberton Cup for Trying Iman Zafar 

Duckworth Cup for Trying Tom Bury 

J. Leaver Shield (Outstanding Effort) Heather Phelan 

Swarbrick Trophy (Outstanding Sporting Achievements) Louis Martin 

Natalie Stevens Eco Award (plus  £10 gift voucher) Rhys Barwell 

Christian Values James Toase 

       

 
New School Menu – Please see our new school menu which is on the website 
and will be sent by email.  The menu starts with week one on Monday 4th 
September.  Meal arrangements will continue in September as children 
finished in July.  If there are changes to your child’s requirements please 

contact the school office.       
   

 
Dinner Money is £10.00 each week (£2 per meal).  For accounting purposes, please ensure that dinner 
monies are paid for by a separate cheque.  Apologies for any convenience this may cause.  Dinner 
money needs to be paid on Monday each week in advance.  Please inform the school office of any 
changes to dinner options (packed lunches/school dinners). 
 
Parking around School 
We ask that parents do not stop in the road to drop children off, pull up on the zig zags 
or block residents’ driveways.  Photographs of illegal and inconsiderate parking can be 
sent directly to the Community Police at BlackburnNE.NPT@lancashire.pnn.police.uk.  
We encourage parents to do so independently, not through school.  The Community 
Police can be contacted on 01254 274815. 
 
Rounders 

 
Team and Report – On Thursday 14th July, Aasiyah Hasan, Libby Forrest-Yates, 
Heather Phelan, Maseeha Gadatya, Isobel Ramsden, Louis Martin, Zayd Vaid, 
Rohail Rabanni, Adam Veevers and Zach Ashton went to a rounders competition at 
St. Bede’s.  We first played in our heats and came 2nd which meant that we were 

through to the 3rd and 4th playoff.  This was a tough match but we ended up winning.  Overall we came 
3rd which was pretty good for our first time at the competition.  Thank you for Miss Hudson for taking us. 
 
School re-opens on Monday 4th September (Years 1 to 6) 
 
Yours sincerely, 
B. Haigh 
Headteacher  

 

Friends’ Family Fun Day!  We’re doing things differently this year.  The ‘Fun Day’  
Event will now be Friday 22nd September and will run straight after school until  
6.30 p.m.!  More information will be sent out explaining how you can help and support  
us in this event.   


